
 

 

Tuesday 10th October 2023 
Enrichment Day - Friday 20th October  

Reception – Year 6 
 

                                         
 

Dear parents / carers,  
 
On the last day of term, we are planning to hold an Enrichment Day to celebrate the 
different religions and cultures found within our wonderful school.  
 
Children will be able come to school wearing clothes which represent their culture. Please 
make sure that they have a coat and that their shoes are suitable for running and playing.   
 
Parents / carers are invited to join us in school from 2pm. We would love for you to bring 
some photographs, books or other items which represent and celebrate your culture, to be 
shared in your child’s class. If you have more than one child in school, you will be able to 
exit the classroom and walk around the outside of the building to join another class.  
 
To ensure the safety and security of all of our children, parents/carers cannot move 
unaccompanied around the school building.  
 
No toilets will be available for visitors during the event.  
 
To safeguard our children and limit numbers in school, only parents / carers will be able to 
attend.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at 2pm on Friday 20th October. All of the main gates into 
school will be open from 1:55pm. Parents / carers do not have to stay until the end of the 
day but children will not be able to leave school before 3:15pm.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Kate Ortoft 
Inclusion Assistant Headteacher 


